


Filter Cartridge Notice

This notice contains important information about your drinking water.
Have someone translate it for you or speak with someone who understands it.

Este aviso contiene información importante sobre su agua potable.
Pídele a alguien que te lo traduzca o habla con alguien que lo entienda.

Este aviso contém informacões importantes sobre sua agua potavel.
Pec̗a para alguém traduzir para você ou fale com alguém que entenda.

Dear Water Customer,
You are receiving this notice because the lead water service line to your home or residential unit is in the process of being replaced. If applicable: The City/Town has committed to a lead removal and replacement program that does not put a burden on residents. The PWS NAME HERE is supplying you with a American National Standards Institute (ANSI)/National Sanitation Foundation (NSF) certified lead removal pitcher and filter including a 6-month supply of filter replacement cartridges for use after your lead service line is replaced. This precautionary measure is intended to mitigate any potential lead concentration in your drinking water following a lead service line replacement. Please follow the instructions below to ensure proper use.
ANSI/NSF CERTIFIED LEAD REMOVAL PITCHER AND FILTER INSTRUCTIONS:
1. This lead removal pitcher and filter is certified by ANSI/NSF Standard 53 to reduce lead levels to below 10 parts per billion with proper flushing and cartridge replacement.
2. Prior to filtering with your pitcher run your cold water for at least 5 minutes.
3. Follow the manufacturer’s instructions for changing filters (attached to notice),
4. Clean faucet aerator/screens every 3-4 weeks.




